
  

 

 
All Communications to : Shri Prahlad Rai, General Secretary, CH-17-2-15, P&T Chemmery Staff Quarters, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi - 110001 

No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2019                                                            Dated 9.4.2019 

To, 

The CMD, 
BSNL, 
New Delhi 

 

Subject:     Change of Reporting Structure of E.Z.N.C. from West Bengal Telecom. Circle to  
    Kolkata Telephones.     
Reference: BSNL Corporate Office letter No. 4-2/2014-Restg. Vol. IV (Pt.) Dtd. 25.3.2019 

 

Respected Sir,  
  

We would like to draw your kind attention on the above cite subject. In pursuance to the instructions 

contained in the above cited BSNL Corporate Office letter reporting structure of East Zone Nodal Centre 

has been changed from West Bengal Telecom. Circle to Kolkata Telephones District with immediate 

effect.    
In this regard we would like to submit the following points for your kind information and consideration 

please.  
1. More than 125 Executives are working in the East Zone Nodal Centre under West Bengal 

Telecom Circle. 

2. No options have been called for from the Administration before changing the reporting 

structure. 

3. No detailed guidelines have been issued by the BSNL Corporate Office in this regard. 

4. Executives working in East Zone Nodal Centre are very much disappointed and felt that this 

Merger is against the Natural justice. 

5.  In this connection, kindly find enclosed herewith a detailed letter received from the Circle 

Secretary, AIBSNLEA, West Bengal Circle. 
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All Communications to : Shri Prahlad Rai, General Secretary, CH-17-2-15, P&T Chemmery Staff Quarters, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi - 110001 

6. It is learnt that West Bengal Circle and Kolkata Telephone District have taken decision for the 

total merger and it was also decided that Salary and other payments of BA EZNC to be paid 

from K.T.D. w.e.f. 1.4.2019. 

In view of the above, we would, therefore, request you to kindly intervene in the matter and 

cause to issue necessary instructions to the Officers concerned to cancel the orders of 

reporting structure of East Zone Nodal Centre from west Bengal Telecom circle to Kolkata 

Telephones District. 

 

                                   With kind regards,        

Encl: - As above 

                                                           Yours sincerely 

          
       -sd-             -sd- 
(S.Sivakumar)                       (Prahald Rai) 
   President                                        General Secretary 
 
Copy to:- 
1. Smt. Sujata Ray, Director (HR), BSNL Board New Delhi-110001 
2. Shri Vivek Banzal, Director (CFA), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


